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50 years of Commercial Television 

UK commercial television is 50 years old.  The advertising world might be embracing new media but TV is still perceived as the most powerful one.

Consumers see it as the most important and marketers know it can create strong brands and build consumer loyalty.

And there’s no denying that some famous brand advertising will go down in history for delivering seriously memorable entertainment. 

As John Hegarty suggests – “it was the only truly original art form to emerge in the 20th century.”

And what will it look like in another 50 years? Well for certain, the industry will need to have embraced all the technological advances and created still more novel ways of advertising products on this medium.

And another thing for certain is, as it becomes easier for the consumer to edit out an advertising break, so it’s even more important to be saying something relevant to them in a memorable and entertaining way.

Great advice for presenters too!
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	“They always say time changes things, but you actually have to change them yourself.”    Andy Warhol



Messenger 

Sell your work with vigour!

Steve Harrison, Creative Director of Harrison, Troughton, Wunderman, created some controversy in his recent article in Campaign [19.8.05] ‘Why clients buy so much bad work’. 

His main point was that “clients have a natural tendency toward the mediocre. It’s up to agencies to help them choose outstanding work.” 

Whether you agree with this or not, most agencies want to be able to sell their clients their best creative ideas.

All our delegates who have been on our ‘Selling Creative Work’ workshop will remember our old agency adage: ‘Good work doesn’t sell itself.’ 

Steve Harrison re-inforced this. He suggested 10 Golden Rules to convince your clients to buy good work from No. 1. Stop selling bad work to No.10. Be honest.

We particularly liked his No 6. Give them all the help they need to sell it on through their organisation. As he added, if you don’t, expect to fail.
	“None of us are as smart as all of us.”

                                      Japanese Proverb


Medium

Spam! Spam! Spam!

Stories on ‘Death by Powerpoint’ used to be the exclusive province of trade journals – now the national press is taking up the cause.

Camilla Cavendish writing in The UK Times waded in against politicians and business executives using powerpoint. “When I see 3 bullet points – I’m off like a shot. I get irritated at having to sit still while being told things that I have mostly neither asked to know, need to know, nor want to know.”

This is apparently known as ‘Attention Spam’. Speakers deliver verbal spam that you can’t delete as you would if you were reading it, so you simply switch off to everything that is being said.

She goes on to ask: “How will a nation, from schoolchildren to Industry leaders, who only think in bullet points ever conjure a narrative to move an audience?

Camilla ends with the best reason to go to a conference: “The best conferences are those that bring you up to date, introduce you to a new idea or new people.” Simple really.

	“Never let the 5% that’s wrong, outweigh the 95% that’s right.” 

                             Michael Ashby-Arnold


Message 

“Location, Location, Location.”

If you want people to remember what you’re saying use the power of 3.

The above estate agency’s advice is now legendary. We’d like to give you three more.

George Galloway the Respect MP when asked his advice on speaking quoted the French revolutionary, Danton. “Audacity first, audacity last, audacity always.”

The branding expert, Jack Trout in his book titled ‘Simplicity’ talks about “Differentiate, differentiate, differentiate.”

Our last one, which our ‘Presentation Skills’ course delegates will have heard, is from the Greek orator, Demosthenes who when asked for advice on speaking said: “Delivery, delivery, delivery.”

We’d like to give you one more: “Rehearse, rehearse, rehearse!”

Message

An audience with Jack Welch

We saw Jack Welch, the legendary ex GE chief in London last month promoting his new book: “Winning” and answering questions from a large management audience.

He had a number of good insights: “Let people know where you stand.” “Approach everything as a learning experience.” “You don’t need one mentor, you need many.” “Work for companies who have an insatiable desire to learn.”

The only other observation we had was that being interviewed on stage and having microphones in 6 or 7 locations around the auditorium made it difficult at times to hear and interrupted the flow. 

Moral? Test and test again the sound system.

	“You never achieve real success, unless you like what you're doing.” 

                                        Dale Carnegie



Messenger

Staying tuned or not

It’s a biological fact that we speak and listen at totally different speeds.

We speak at about 120 -150 words a minute but the brain can easily process 500 words a minute leaving plenty of time for mental fidgeting – what an opportunity to switch off!

So if a speaker is the least bit complex and confusing, boring or worse still patronising, it takes a heroic effort on the part of the audience to stay tuned in.

We’re not suggesting you speed up your delivery, [we know that this switches off your audience], but do make sure you’re ‘telling a good tale’ and not ‘delivering dull detail’.

	“Few things help an individual more than to place responsibility upon him, and to let him know that you trust him.”                   Booker T Washington


Some things of interest …..

A unique advertising club

The International Advertising Association is unique in having clients, media and agencies as members. In the UK it has a strong social and educational programme particularly targeted to its under 35’s, the IAA Young Professionals.

Every August they run a 4 day workshop in Merton College, Oxford titled PAC, [Participate, Associate & Communicate]. This was our fifth time helping PACers get their ‘core message’ together and ‘deliver their best’. The delegates this year presented to Orange Mobile.

The delegates had a great time socially and learnt a lot as well and Orange felt they’d got some good ideas too. A win:win situation for all.

Contact the IAA YP’s Chair to find out more [jonathan.oliver@bbc.co.uk]
London Olympics 2012 Bid

For sports and presentation fans you can see the UK winning presentation on www.bbc.co.uk/sport or get a script from www.london2012.com.

In a 45 minute presentation there were 7 speakers, 5 video sections and a clear theme: “London 2012 –creating sporting opportunities for the youth of the world”.

The bid’s Chairman, Lord Coe told his personal story of being inspired as a 12 year old watching the1968 Mexico Olympics. It had a poignant and emotional appeal. 

Barry Graham and Sally Clare
	Speakers’ Corner

‘Helping people deliver their best’

59, St Martin’s Lane, London WC2N 4JS

Tel: 
 020 7240 2155

Fax: 
 020 7240 1941

e-mail: SpeakersCo@aol.com
website: www.speakersco.co.uk
Workshops include:

Maximising Business Presentations

Selling Creative Work

Building Personal Credibility

Conference Speaking

Consultancy:

Helping Business Win Business 

One-to-one Training

Copyright Speakers’ Corner 2005. No material to be 

reproduced or published without acknowledgement.


